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Dear Science Fair Judge

Semester Exams are finished and Revere High School science students are focusing their attention on our annual Science Fair to be held on Thursday February 25th, 2010. Students are currently researching topics, constructing plans for experiments, collecting data, and preparing display boards. Part of the students’ enthusiasm for their project stems from the pride they experience as they interact with the judges and demonstrate their knowledge. As a result, staff and students at Revere High School would like to extend an invitation for you to participate as a judge in our 2010 Science Fair.  Many judges have commented about the wonderful interactions they have had with students at past science fairs and it is our sincere hope that you can join us for this wonderful experience.

Students’ participation in the RHS Science Fair represents a yearlong commitment to the in-depth study of a single topic.  Past winners of the school’s Science Fair have successfully competed at the regional, national, and international levels.  Your role as a judge in this year’s activities will help to keep this “tradition of excellence” alive. If you are interested and able to participate as a judge, please save the date of Thursday February 25th, 2010.  Included in this invitation are directions to the school and the judging rubric. Arrival time for a light breakfast will take place at 8:00 AM. This will be followed by welcoming remarks and an orientation that includes clarification of the judging rubric and scoring. Judging will be from 8:30 AM to approximately 11:00 AM.  

If you are able to participate, please confirm by contacting David Eatough via email at deatough@revere.mec.edu or Axel Larson alarson@revere.mec.edu. You may also return the enclosed RSVP in the mail to David Eatough, c/o Revere High School, 101 School St., Revere, MA 02151. If you know of other people who would be willing to judge please forward this invitation or provide me their contact information. If you or colleagues are interested in serving as future mentors for students working on science fair projects please indicate this as well. 

Additionally, these are extremely difficult financial times for educators. There are many costs associated with running science fair including registration for the regional fair, refreshments, tables, substitute coverage for classes, and most importantly trophies and prizes for the top students. If you or your employer/organization would like to support the Revere High School Science Fair and its students you may do so by sending items (science books, equipment etc) or a check made out to Revere High School for any amount. The high school community would be very appreciative and any donation would be recognized in the Science Fair Program Book. Thank you in advance for your generosity.

In the event that there is a school cancellation on the 25th, the snow date will be Friday February 26th 2010.  

The Revere High School community appreciates your commitment to education and looks forward to your participation!

Sincerely, 

	Dr. David Deruosi

Principal

Revere High School


	Dianne K. Kelly, NBCT
Director of Mathematics, K-12
Director of Science and Technology, 9-12

Revere Public Schools
	Mr. David Eatough

RHS Science Fair co-leader 

Revere High School
	Mr. Axel Larson

RHS Science Fair co-leader

Revere High School


_1262753990.bin

